
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
in its 2012 Nuclear Decommissioning Cost 
Triennial Proceeding (U39E). 

Application 12-12-012 
(Filed December 21, 2012) 

Joint Application of Southern California Edison 
Company (U338E) and San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company (U902E) for the 2012 Nuclear 
Decommissioning Cost Triennial Proceeding to 
Set Contribution Levels for the Companies' 
Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Funds and 
Address Other Related Decommissioning Issues. 

Application 12-12-013 
(Filed December 21, 2012) 

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte 

communication. The communication occurred on Tuesday, July 16, 2013, between the 

hours of 3:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m., at the PG&E's Humboldt Bay Power Plant (HBPP) 

located in the City of Eureka, Humboldt County, California. 

PG&E provided Commissioner Catherine Sandoval, and Bill Johnston, Advisor to 

Commissioner Sandoval, a procedural tour of PG&E HBPP Unit 3 headed by PG&E 

HBPP Director, Loren Sharp. Other attendees were: Sean McLaughlin of Access 

Humboldt; and from PG&E - Mark Smith, HBPP Engineering Manager, Steven 

McDonald, HBPP Safety Supervisor, John Hughes, Director, Regulatory Relations, and 

Conor Doyle, Regulatory Case Manager, Gas & Electric Operations and Safety 
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Proceedings. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/si Brian K. Cherry 
Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

P.O. Box 770000, Mail CodeBIOC 
San Francisco, CA94177 

Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com 

Dated: July 19,2013 
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